
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 11 July 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Over the Summer Holidays, George Salter Academy will be running 3 weeks of summer camps to keep your children 
occupied. The dates for these camps are as below. Please feel free to sign up for more than one week. 
 
1st Camp – Monday 1st August – Thursday 4th August 
2nd Camp – Monday 8th August – Thursday 11th August 
3rd Camp – Monday 15th August – Friday 19th August (note we will not be in on Thursday 18th August due to A-Level 
exams) 
All camps will begin at 9:30 am and finish at 1:30 pm. 
 

Our holiday camp will be a STEM and creative arts offer with a range of activities and is available to all students in 

current Years 5, 6 and 7.  All students will be provided with a meal and participate in physical activities daily.  
 
This holiday camp has limited spaces and is free for children in receipt of Free School Meals. If your child is not in 
receipt of Free School Meals but would like to attend, please complete the application form and make a note 
when prompted. We will then be in touch to discuss options. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in Holiday camp, please visit the link below and fill out an application form. 
This link will also be viewable on our Academy website and social media platforms. The link to sign up for the Holiday 
Camp 
 

Registration Form Link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/cRwgRCuXbi 

You can also scan the QR code to be taken 
to the registration form. 

 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

J P MCINERNEY 

 
Mr McInerney  
j.mcinerney@georgesalter.com 
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